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RESOLUTION NO 2002 - 7'6

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY
COMMISSIONERS OF ST. JOHNS COUNTY, FLORIDA
CHANGING A ROAD NAME FROM EAST EAGLE POINT DRIVE
TO EAGLE POINT DRIVE

WHEREAS, an application has been duly made to the Board of County
Commissioners to change a road name from East Eagle Point Drive to Eagle Point Drive

WHEREAS, the procedure outlined in resolution #92-65 has been followed by the
petitioners; and

WHEREAS, it is found to be in the public interest to name this street as requested on
furtherance of the public health, safety and welfare;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED By the Board of County Commissioners as
follows:

Section 1. The petition to change a road name from East Eagle Point Dr to Eagle
Point Dr 1s hereby granted and shall here after be known by that name.

Section 2. The E 9-1-1 Coordinator is instructed to take whatever steps are necessary
to name the unnamed street and to notify the Property Appraiser’s Office of the change.

Section 3. The petitioner shall notify, in writing, all residents affected by this
resolution.

PASSE}? AND ADOPTED by the Board of County Commissioners of St Johns
County, Florida, this7“day of _Q_Z.ad?,. RA602 ..

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
OF ST JOHNS COUNTY, FLORIDA

) I' ’ BY $}I¢-.)4(1 [ CL . /QJ/L»& .-”-—n./”
g CHAIRMAN

: Cheryl Stnckland, Clerk

Deputy Clerk
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NEeiL J PERRY ST JOHNS COUNTY SHERIFF’'S OFFICE

OFFICE
904/824-8304

4015 LEWIS SPEEDWAY, SAINT AUGUSTINE, FLORIDA 32084
904/810-6779 (FAX) = 904/829-6495 (TDD)

MEMORANDUM

OPNS DATE: 8 APRIL 2002
TO:; BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
SUBJECT: ROAD NAME PETITION
I have spoken with Jim Skinner from Hill, Boring, Dunn & Associates, Inc. who has
agreed with me that the Platted name East Eagle Point Dr is incorrect and needs to match the
previously Platted name Eagle Point Dr. This name was approved in error on the part of E911

Addressing so there will not be any charge for this change.

I am requesting that the directional East be dropped from the road name to read Eagle
Point Dr.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

FRANCESCIA ANDERSON
E911 COORDINATOR

A NATIONALLY ACCREDITED AGENCY “FIRST ON THE FIRST COAST"




